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The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, September 9, 2020, at 3:31 p.m., via Zoom. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written.
SU President Charles Wight made announcements and answered questions.
Provost Karen Olmstead made announcements and answered questions.
The Senate President made announcements.
The report of the Summer Advisory Committee was received.
The General Education Steering Committee provided an update on their progress, which was discussed.
The Faculty Senate Executive Committee provided an update on the upcoming petitioned all-Faculty meeting to reconsider April Logan’s motion from May 5, 2020.
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
Jennifer Martin, Secretary




